
PrimeGov Announces Appointment of New Chief Operations Officer  
 
New Addition to PrimeGov's Senior Leadership Team Instrumental in Driving Business 
Forward and Strengthening Operational Excellence 
 
PrimeGov today announced the appointment of Sherif Agib as Chief Operations Officer. Former 
VP of Operations at Granicus, Sherif  will be responsible for the strategic leadership of business 
operations and growth of the organization effective September 2019. With extensive experience 
in the government sector, considerable expertise, and a fresh perspective, Sherif's appointment 
comes at an opportune time as PrimeGov focuses its efforts on building a stronger and 
enhanced business structure to promote and sustain further growth, expansion, and success. 
Sherif brings a wealth of experience from his previous roles in Granicus, NetSuite, and 
ServiceMax.  
 
Announcing the appointment, Tom Spengler, PrimeGov's Board Director, said: "We are pleased 
to welcome Sherif on board, confident that his industry experience and expertise will be 
instrumental in driving the business forward, growing our customer base, and leading a strong 
and dedicated team. His experience and leadership style make him the ideal person to head up 
operations at PrimeGov and we are excited to have him joining us to scale business at a time of 
rapid growth."  
 
Sherif's appointment comes as interest from the market in PrimeGov solutions continues to 
grow, with PrimeGov more than doubling its number of clients in the last year alone with recent 
wins from the city of Los Angeles, Orange County, and Ventura County. Government agencies 
are rapidly adopting PrimeGov’s industry-leading legislative solution for its advanced technology 
and enhanced capabilities and the new Chief Operations Officer will be instrumental in driving 
business forward.  
 
Speaking of his appointment in the new leadership role at PrimeGov, Sherif said: "I’m excited 
about this new role at PrimeGov because it aligns very closely with my own values of putting our 
customers first and leading with passion and determination to meet their needs. PrimeGov 
collaborates with its customers and creates trusted partnerships and I'm looking forward to the 
opportunity to make an industry-changing impact in the government space." 
 
As PrimeGov's client base continues to grow, Sherif will play a key role in scaling business 
processes. As part of this business scaling strategy and development, PrimeGov has 
undergone a rebranding to consolidate its products and services, which includes an updated 
logo and new website, which was launched this week: www.primegov.com 
 
About PrimeGov 
 
PrimeGov provides market-leading legislative software solutions for governments. For more 
information, visit ​www.primegov.com  

http://www.primegov.com/



